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A federal immigration enforcement program used in Prince William and Loudoun counties needs
better oversight, according to a report from the inspector general of the Department of Homeland
Security.

The report includes 33 recommendations to strengthen management and controls of the 287(g)
program, which deputizes local law enforcement agents to enforce certain federal immigration laws.
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